
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

   

      

   

                                                                                               

 

 

 

Welcome to a special edition of the Southern District Community Engagement Newsletter 
specifically for schools. The start of the school year is an excellent time to remind staff, parents 

and students of the importance of staying safe online. 

This document contains electronic hyperlinks to various sources for further information. 
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Follow us! 

 

 

 

South Australia Police acknowledge 
and respect the traditional owners 
of the country. We recognise and 

respect their cultural heritage, 
beliefs and relationships with the 
land and that this is of continuing 

importance today. 
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The ThinkUKnow program is led by the AFP and 
delivered nationally in partnership with law 

enforcement and industry to raise awareness and 
educate the community about preventing online child 

sexual exploitation. 

The program addresses areas such as self-produced 
child exploitation (sexting), privacy and 

inappropriate/unwanted contact, online grooming, 
image-based abuse, sexual extortion and importantly 

encourages help seeking behaviour. 

The logos here contain links to further information. 

To book a presentation for 2022 please contact 
SAPOL.southerncommunityengagement@police.sa.gov.au 

for a booking request form.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.org.au/
https://www.thinkuknow.org.au/resources-tab
https://www.instagram.com/southaustraliapolice/
https://www.facebook.com/SouthAustraliaPolice/
https://www.police.sa.gov.au/sa-police-news-assets/hills-fleurieu-local-service-area
SAPOL.southerncommunityengagement@police.sa.gov.au


 

 

        

 

 

 

 

  

The eSafety Toolkit for Schools is designed to support school s to create safer 
online environments. 

The resources are backed by evidence and support a nationally consistent 
approach to preventing and responding to online safety issues.   

The resources are categorized into four elements: Prepare, Engage, Educate 
and Respond.  Whether the resources are used on their own or collectively, 
each contributes to creating safer online environments for school communities.   

  

 

 

 

The Carly Ryan Foundation is a certified online safety program provider under the Office of the eSafety 
Commissioner and delivers online safety and healthy relationship seminars to students and parents. The 

organisation also provides a range of services and support in the areas of internet safety and crime, cyberbullying, 
connection to resources and counselling and contributing to law and policy reform.  For more information click on 

The Carly Ryan Foundation logo above. 

 

The Carly Ryan Foundation has fact sheets on many of the popular apps and online games.  

 

Kids Helpline's School Programs are still 

running during the COVID-19 pandemic! 

Click here to for more infomation 

 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/educators/toolkit-schools
https://www.esafety.gov.au/
https://www.esafety.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-02/respond_4_-_guide_to_responding_to_the_sharing_of_explicit_material.pdf
https://www.carlyryanfoundation.com/resources/fact-sheets
http://carlyryanfoundation.com/
https://www.carlyryanfoundation.com/resources/fact-sheets
https://kidshelpline.com.au/schools/kids-helpline-school
https://kidshelpline.com.au/

